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statisticsr4b@yahoo.com <statisticsr4b@yahoo.com> Tue, Sep 21, 2021 at 2:17 PM
Reply-To: "statisticsr4b@yahoo.com" <statisticsr4b@yahoo.com>
To: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Director Ferrer: 

The Philippine Statistics Authority
(PSA) will be conducting a Training on Basic Statistics in celebration
of the
32nd National Statistics Month with the theme "NSM @32: Revving up for
Economic and Social
Recovery Through Evidence-Based Policies".

In this regard, may we invite any of
your staff (statistical Focal Person, if available) to the Training on
Basic
Statistics on 05 to 06 October 2021 via CISCO Webex. Link will
be emailed to the participants
before the conduct of the activity.

Attached is the confirmation form
which we hope to receive on or before 30 September 2021. 

You may reach us by phone at (043)
286-7491; Globe 09664089780; Smart 09292362711; or email to
psamimaropa@yahoo.com, cc: statisticsr4b@yahoo.com.

Hoping for your positive response on
this activity.

Thank  you

Stay safe

For RD Leni

Respectfully yours,
carol 
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